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Strange, but it only feels as though it was just a
year or two ago that 1 was sitting at a computer
and typing up the Ingrained Newsletter.

All members should thank Ivor for his contribution
to the club in keeping the newsletter going for two
vears. | can only hope that you, the members,
understand that this newsletter is your way of
keeping in contact with the other members and
passing on news and tips.

.The stze of this newsletter is strictly governed by_ .
the amount of information that you pass on to be to
include.
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From ALF.....

Dear woodics, well we are now into our 5th vear
of existence and growing stronger by the day.

The AGM scemed to go over very well, with a lot
of new faces on the committee coming in with a lot
of new enthusiasm. The extension to our building
look like a certainty now, with Knox Council
starting the ball rolling with a $2,500 grant.
Thanks to Cr. Frank Johnson and Cr. Karen
Griffin. Our new president Peter Howell is
certainly all fired up with enthusiasm and it is now
up to us ordinary members to get behind him and
give him all the support we can.

It was good to see Stan Gunther back at our club
for the AGM. Stan recently shifted house to one
with a fire place and now he has got to go and get
fire wood. It was on onc of his recent fire wood
collection ventures that he pulled the muscles in

his shoulder and has been very conspicuous by his
absence, Good to see you back Stan.

If you know of, or bear of , any of our members
who are feeling a bt off colour, please let the
committce know aboat it and someone might be
able to pay them a friendly visit. (You could also
leave a note on owr notice board so that the
information will ~spread in a more timely
manner..ed.)

For the unemploved: and retirees, we are. open .. .

every Thursday 10:=am to 3:30pm. You can come

and leave at vour. Meisure;, Work on your own

project, or onc of the club’s. There is always
someone there to hedp you if 1t is needed.

Regards

Alf.
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$ ME HIP FEES $
YES, it is that time again when membership fees
Jbecame due.
Joining Fee (new rmemalvers) $10
Annual Fee 325

Annual Fee (Concession) $20

You would have toagree that they are as cheap as
vou could get amywdmere., especially when you
consider what you < get for your money. ..

$ ME HIP FEES $
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YOUR NEW COMMITTEE

President: Peter Howell
Ph:758 1297
Secretary; David Jamie
Ph: 738 6082
Treasurer: Noel Dawson
Ph:754 3678
V. President: Herman van der Breggen
Ph:720 2447
Editor: David Jamie

Ph: 758 6082

Committee;
Ed Lawer
Ph: 763 5396

Sue Wood
Ph: 755 1654

David Howell
Ph: 874 6757

Peter Johnson
Ph:

Tom Coglin
Ph:

Garry Pape
Ph: 762 6293

BOCECACERARCOBEE
Notes from the Committee,

In order to ensure that we, as a club, do not over
commit our cash resources the committee advises:
No money id to be spent on behalf of the ciub
without the explicit approval of the committee.
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CHRISTMAS PARTY

DATE: 6th December 1992
at the Club Rooms

Please bring own drinks and food for
yourself or to swap and share with
others.

If you can help in any way, please
contact Sue Wood who is coordinator
for the day.
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COMING EVENTS:
DECEMBER 12 ... 11:00 am until 7:00 pm
Knox Community Fair in Dobson Park

We will be having a stall at this fair to sell
balloons and our wooden items. Please advise the
committee of the times that you will be able to
assist. The fair will be followed by the Knox
Carols by Candle Light.

STRINGY BARK FESTIVAL.

It was good to see the odd new face
pitching in and giving us a hand at the
festival. However, the majority of the
work is still being done be the faithful few.

Event after event the same old crew turn
up to give their all. At this event it was
through the direct efforts of these people
that an amount of about $700 was raised to
boost the club funds.

A sincere thanks to the workers in the
club.

ARE YOU A FINANCIAL MEMBER




